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Seesaw

The Learning Journal

We will close Seesaw down from Friday 9th July and a
new login will be sent in your child’s report on the
14th July.

PTA Raffle

We are holding a rainbow raffle. Each class
will be given a colour. On Friday 25th June we
will be asking each child to bring an item of
their colour into school for their class
hamper. They can also wear their class colour
that day and will receive . From Monday 28th
June we will sell raffle tickets, paid for online
on ParentPay, for you to enter to win a
hamper! Items brought in can be anything;
food, drink, treats, toys, books, toiletries, etc

Here are the class colours:
Reception (yellow)
Year 1&2 (purple)

Year 3 (green)
Year 4 (blue)
Year 5 (orange)

Year 6 (red)

Here is an example of what the hampers
could look like:

End of year reports
These will be sent home on
the
14th July.

Once you have received
these, if you have any
concerns please email the
class teacher who will be
able to further explain or
offer guidance.

Coming into the school
entrance
Could we ask that parents
refrain from ‘nipping’ into the
entrance to pass messages on
through Mrs Scott. Unless you
are coming into school to
collect children or have a pre-
arranged meeting then either
call school on 01772 743531 or
contact the class teacher via
Seesaw. The previous risk
assessment is still live and
applies for the safety of the
staff and pupils.

DO NOT

ENTER

Transitional Days

Due to new guidance
being received from
Lancashire County
Council, we will be
unable to do ‘meet the
teacher’ using our
traditional moving up
afternoon. Instead,
when you receive a login
for your child’s new
Seesaw account there
will be a video
welcoming them to their
new class and an
introduction to their new
class teacher.

Those children in Year 4
next year, will be split

~ across Year 3 and Year 5.

-
| For those parent, you will .

~ receive a separate letter

explaining which class
your child will be in and

jwho their teacher will be.




SUMMER SUPPORT FOR

FAMILIES IN

SOUTH RIBBLE
School Uniform Shop

Earlier in the year we collected a large amount of school
uniform from families that had good condition worn and
brand new unworn uniform. We know that the cost of

school wear soon adds up so we want to invite you to be
able to ‘shop’ our stock for free!

We will be based at the Civic Centre, West Paddock, Leyland,
10-12 August, opening hours are 10am- 4pm. You must book an
appointment so we can keep within possible cowvid restrictions.
We have uniform from all South Ribble schools—skirts, shorts,
trousers, jJumpers, cardigans, blazers, although we can’t
guarantee having every size available we have a great size range
avallable. Please don't hesitate to get in touch. Simply ring Sam
on 01772 625590 to book an appointment or email
sam.jones@southribble gov.uk with any queries.

cd o
Holiday & Food Programme

The Communities Team are working hard to create

ways to help families during these challenging times.

Across the summer holidays we have a new HAF activity
programme for all those children who receive free school
meals, this is funded by the Department for Education for
all eligible children in Lancashire. We aim to provide chil-
dren with fun activities to keep them both physically &
mentally stimulated in a fun, safe environment. Your child
will be provided with a meal and a range of activitiesin a
COVID-safe environment.

If this is something you would like your child to take part
in, please register at https://tinyurl.com

will send you a timetable as soon as it is finalised. For all
queries please call Janelle Brooks on 01772 625276

Holiday Lunch Club

The Communities Team at South Ribble have been
supporting children across South Ribble with additional
food provision during the school holidays and we are here
to support this summer too.

Your school will ensure that you receive a South Ribble voucher
per child, if you are eligible. Every two weeks during the school
holiday you can come and visit your local Holiday Lunch Club Hub
and collect your parcel(s) from our friendly team. You will receive
three vouchers issued by your school, before the children finish
for summer, with the relevant times and dates on. Please ensure
you take your vouchers with you to collect your parcels. If you
have any queries please contact Sam on 01772 625590.

Penwortham, Longton, Hutton Schools:
Tuesday July 20, August 3, August 17, Open 9-5pm
Penwortham Community Centre, Kingsfold Drive

Lostock Hall Schools:
Saint James Church Hall, Avondale Drive, Lostock Hall,

Monday July 19, August 2, August 16, Open 9.30-3.30pm

Walton le Dale, Bamber Bridge, Higher Walton,
Samlesbury Schools:

Saint Aldans Church Hall, Station Road, Bamber Bridge,

Monday July 19, August 2, August 16, Open 10-4.30pm

Leyland Schools:
The Base Community Centre 22/23 July, 5/6 19/20 August
Wade Hall Community Centre 21/22 July 4/5 18/19 August

(FULL DETAILS WILL BE ON YOUR VOUCHERS)




